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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact is indeterminable.

The State Budget Department states that the impact of this bill, including its 
fiscal impact, cannot be determined at this time.

The Department of Administration & Information (DA&I) states that the fiscal 
impact related to this bill is indeterminable at this time.  The rules 
promulgated by the State Budget Department could lead to a fiscal impact, but 
that potential fiscal impact also cannot be determined at this time. There could 
also be an impact to the DA&I from the purchasing perspective. Availability of a 
product or service may be limited if there is a labor violation at some point in 
the supply chain or production of a product. In addition, if there are vendors 
that cannot or will not certify compliance with the labor requirements, this may 
impact future purchases. Any enforcement mechanism or rule that regulates the 
monitoring of purchases could also result in an impact that can’t be determined 
at this time.
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